
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Request for Proposals 
Design/Build 

Indian Lore Road Bridge Replacement Project 

 
The Town of Farmington is seeking to contract with an individual or entity to design and construct a new 

bridge (including removal of the current bridge) on Indian Lore Road in the Northwest 1/4 of Section 28, 

Township 12 North, Range 20 East, Town of Farmington, Washington County, Wisconsin.  The scope of 

work for the project shall include demolition and disposal of the existing bridge structure (including 

abutments), the design, furnishing, and construction of a new bridge (matching existing alignment and 

water-way opening), and site/road restoration. 

 

The Request for Proposal (RFP) may be requested by emailing Heather Whitman, 

hwhitman@kunkelengineering.com, or calling Kunkel Engineering Group at 920.356.9447.    

 

Responses must conform to the requirements of the RFP. 

 

Proposals must be received by the Town of Farmington, 9422 STH 144, Kewaskum, WI 53040 on or before 

2:00 p.m. on Friday, October 3, 2025 at which time and place all proposals will be publicly opened and 

read aloud.   Proposals must be mailed or hand-delivered.  Emailed proposals will not be accepted. 
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